
 
 

 
 
IUIS Newsletter       September 26, 2011 
 
Dear colleagues and members of IUIS 
 
This newsletter contains a couple of important announcements: 
 

1. The 15th International Congress of Immunology 2013 will change its location from 
Rome to Milan in Italy. Please see the attached letter from Professors Luciano 
Adorini and Alberto Mantovani. The meeting will be held in a brand new and the 
largest congress center in Europe, August 22-27, 2013. 
http://www.micmilano.it/SpaziORG_en.html 
 

2.  IUIS has actively started to develop new websites. The current one has received a 
new layout. Please, have a look at http://www.iuisonline.org/iuis/index.php 
Comments, amendments and materials to be added to the website are welcome. 
Please, note especially the activities of the various IUIS committees. 
 

In collaboration with the Frontiers Foundation we will also, towards the end of the 
year, set up a new, more interactive IUIS site with news, blogs, videos, etc. More 
about that in the near future.  In the meantime, please, take the opportunity to send 
your manuscripts to Frontiers in Immunology. They have a nice “Research Topics” 
feature where you can assemble a collection of manuscripts in your favorite area of 
interest.   http://www.frontiersin.org/immunology 
  
3. The IUIS member Federations will have their 2012 meetings in exciting places: 
 

a. The IUIS Council will gather in association with the ALAI congress in Lima, Perú. 
May 28-June 2, 2012. The congress president is Dr. José Aguilar Olano. 
http://www.inmunoperu2012.org/ 
 

b. AAI will hold its 99th annual meeting in Boston, MA, May 4-8, 2012.  
http://www.aai.org/IMMUNOLOGY_2012_Save_Date.htm 
 

c. FAIS will hold its annual conference in Durban, South Africa, December 2-5, 2012. 
 

d. FIMSA will hold its 5th congress in New Delhi, India, March 14-17, 2012. The 
congress president is Prof. Narinder Mehra. 
http://www.fimsa2012.com/  
 

e. ECI (European Congress of Immunology, EFIS) 2012 is to be held in Glasgow, 
Scotland, September 5-8, 2012.   http://eci-glasgow2012.com/ 
 
With best regards 
 
Seppo Meri, MD, PhD, Professor of Immunology 
Secretary General, International Union of Immunological Societies (IUIS) 
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